
 
 
Springbank Reservoir Project 1st Floor, 4999 – 98 Avenue 
Alberta Transportation Edmonton  AB  T6B 2X3 
 Phone:  780-644-7780 
  
 

 
April 7, 2020 
 
 
Heather Dent 
Senior Manager, Assessment and 
Continuations 
Alberta Environment and Parks 
2nd Floor, Petroleum Plaza, South Tower 
9915 – 108 Street 
Edmonton, AB T5K 2G8 

Laura Friend 
Manager, Board Reviews 
Natural Resources Conservation Board 
19th floor, Centennial Place West Tower 
250 – 5 Street SW 
Calgary, AB T2P 0R4 

 
Sent via email to: Heather.Dent@gov.ab.ca and Laura.Friend@nrcb.ca 
 
Dear Ms. Dent and Ms. Friend: 
 
Subject:  Response to Questions 1 and 27 from NRCB and AEP Supplemental 
Information Request 2, dated November 18, 2019 
 
Please find enclosed, Alberta Transportation’s submission of responses to Questions 1 and 27 
from Alberta Transportation Sringbank Off-Stream Reservoir Project – Supplemental 
Information Request 2 (Round 2 Provincial SIRs), dated November 18, 2019. The responses to 
these questions include multiple appendices containing the requested documents previously 
filed with the Impact Assessment Agency of Canada or exchanged between Alberta 
Transportation and the Indigenous groups. 

Alberta Transportation will be submitting the remaining Round 2 Provincial SIR responses under 
a separate cover when complete.  
 
We trust the enclosed is satisfactory. Should you have any questions or concerns regarding the 
submission, kindly contact me at 780-644-7780, or by email at matthew.hebert@gov.ab.ca. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
<Original Signed> 
 
 
Matthew Hebert 
Executive Director, Transportation Policy  
Transportation Services Division  
Alberta Transportation 

mailto:matthew.hebert@gov.ab.ca


Cc:  
Wayne Speller, Golder Associates Ltd. 
Meghan Jurijew, Alberta Environment and Parks 
Jennifer Howe, Impact Assessment Agency of Canada 
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